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You will be hearing about a confirmed local case of COVID-19.
Meadowlark staff does not feel we have any additional risk at this time.
There are no cases within residents, staff, clients, or patients at Meadowlark.

Stay home and avoid gathering in groups.
Any individual leaving campus must communicate their plans to the Hospitality Desk.
COVID-19 Precautions will continue to increase on campus as this situation develops.
Please consider this in your decision making.

Remember to tune into Channel 1960 for updates.
Watch for the Mini Monday Messenger in the afternoon on Monday, March 23, 2020.



